

Dear parents and carers of Year 6 students,

We are writing to let you know that we are taking bookings for Trinity Academy Open Events. These events are for families interested in applying for a place in the 2022/23 academic year. Trinity Academy is a new secondary free school which opened in September 2019 and is part of the Cathedral Schools Trust. It offers a broad and balanced academic curriculum, enriching co-curricular activities and a focus on music and the performing arts.

"Our mission at Trinity is to create a world-class school. As such, we expect that all members of our community seek to become the best version of themselves, developing Head, Heart and Soul, so that our students will ultimately be successfully and happily employed in a career with prospects, as well as being citizens with a burning passion to serve their communities."

We are taking bookings for September Open Events, which are held at the school on Wednesday 15th and 22nd of September from 5pm. You can book a place on a September Open Event here.

You can also find out more about our admissions process here.

Yours faithfully,

The Trinity Team Trinity Academy Romney Avenue Lockleaze Bristol BS7 9BY

Tel: 0117 4509 379

Email: enquiries@trinityacademybristol.org